
MANAGER’S DESK FOR TUESDAY, DECEMBER 10, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 FOR THE CHRISTMAS SEASON, HERE’S ANOTHER DEVOTIONAL THOUGHT BASED ON A 

FAMILIAR CHRISTMAS SONG AS FOUND ON THE WEBSITE, BIBLE.COM. 

Do You Hear What I Hear 

Said the little lamb to the shepherd boy  

Do you hear what I hear?  

Ringing thru the sky, shepherd boy  

Do you hear what I hear? 

Over 2000 years ago, the Savior of the world was born. Have you ever stopped to think about how people 

found out about His birth? The song “Do You Hear What I Hear?” gives us an example of how the news of 

His birth might have spread.  

The song starts with the Holy Spirit asking the lamb, “Do you see what I see?” The Lamb then goes to the 

shepherd and asks, “Do you hear what I hear?” The Shepherd immediately goes to the King and asks “Do 

you know what I know?” When they shared what God had told them, an entire nation heard about the birth 

of their Savior, Jesus, and what His birth meant for the entire world.  

Here’s the great news: this too is our calling as followers of Christ - to share with others what we have been 

told! God reveals Himself to all of us in different ways, depending on our personalities and gifts. For some, 

He shows us visible things about Himself, like a star in the sky. Others may grow closer to Him best 

through reading scriptures, some through singing praises to Him. The question is, what are we doing with 

what God gives us? We have to realize that God will use us to bring people to Him through what He has 

revealed to us individually. 

In this song, God chose a shepherd boy’s voice to tell others about what he had heard and, as a result, an 

entire nation heard about Jesus’ birth. What about today? If we want people to know about a Savior that has 

been born, we have to take the time to share with others what He is revealing to us. Lives are changed when 

we tell the people in our lives what God has shown and done for us. 

FROM BIBLE.COM. INDIVIDUALLY WE ARE EACH MANDATED TO SHARE THE GOOD NEWS 

WITH OTHERS. IN ADDITION, YOU CAN HELP SPREAD THE GOOD NEWS AS YOU HELP TO 

SUPPORT THE WRVM RADIO MINISTRIES. AT THIS YEAR’S END, YOUR GIFT IS GREATLY 

APPRECIATED. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


